
Request For Proposal for Legal Services 
Central Susquehanna Opportunities, Inc. (CSO) will receive 
proposals for Legal Services. The RFP is intended to seek 
proposals from qualified attorneys or firms to review current 
policies and provide legal assistance to CSO Management.  
This project will begin on October 1, 2025. The full RFP can 
be viewed at www.csocares.org.    
Proposals shall be accepted on or before August 13, 
2025, no later than 4:00 p.m. All proposals must be 
emailed to mbair@censop.com with the subject heading 
“Request for Proposal for Legal Services”.  


